
BSIA Policies Regarding Payments to the Association 

 

The BSIA Board of directors has established a change in procedure regarding payments received by 

personal check for BSIA dues or functions.  The treasurer has in the past retained copies of checks 

written to BSIA by members for the Association’s records.  After the question was raised by a BSIA Board 

member, an inquiry was made of the auditor for the Association.  It was determined that there is no 

need for copies of checks to be kept in our records for audit or any other purpose.     

Adopted by the Board this 4th day of April, 2014. 

 

The BSIA Board has in the past accepted cash or checks for payments to the Association.  The Board 

agreed to accept and has made arrangements for credit card payment online for membership dues 

owed to the Association.  The Board’s plan is to also accept credit card payment online for BSIA 

functions in the future.  The need for this change in procedure is driven by the new technology and the 

desire to accommodate members. 

Adopted by the Board this 5th day of September, 2014. 

 

 


